TOWN OF SHEFFIELD **BOARD OF SELECTMEN AUGUST 26, 2011 POLICE STATION** WORKING MEETING 11:00 AM

Board Members Present: Rene C. Wood, Chairman

Julie M. Hannum, Clerk

Others Present: Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator

Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator
James McGarry, Police Chief
Richard Boardman, Fire Chief
John Ullrich, Fire Department
Judy Ullrich, Emergency Services Staff
Edward McCormick, Emergency Management Coordinator
Glenn Devoti, Principal, Mt. Everett Regional High School
Angel Rote, Mt. Everett Regional High School
Edward Lord, Highway Superintendent
Susan Silk, Sheffield Water Company

Chairman Wood called the meeting to order at 11:00 am.

Selectman Hannum moved to declare a State of Emergency in anticipation of hurricane Irene, seconded by Chairman Wood. The motion carried unanimously.

Discussion ensued regarding emergency preparedness for the hurricane.

Selectman Hannum adjourned the meeting at 11:45 am.

Respectfully submitted:

Rhonda LaBombard Town Administrator